
Support for Employee Giving Initiative 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Support for Employee Giving Initiative 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for our company's Employee Giving Initiative. 

As we strive to make a positive impact in our communities, this initiative not only reinforces our 

commitment to social responsibility but also encourages teamwork and collaboration among our 

employees. 

Participating in this program allows us to contribute to various charitable organizations and 

causes that resonate with our values. It empowers employees to choose how they want to give 

back, fostering a sense of pride and fulfillment in our work culture. 

I believe that by supporting this initiative, we are not only enhancing our company's reputation 

but also promoting a culture of giving and kindness within our workforce. I encourage everyone 

to actively participate and make a difference in the lives of those in need. 

Thank you for considering my support for this important initiative. I look forward to seeing the 

positive impact we can achieve together. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


